By semester 1 2016 all of SIBT operations will be located at our SIBT Sydney campus at 11 York Street, next to the Wynyard train and bus station and in the heart of the city. We have indicated the changes for our students still studying on the North Ryde campus below.

For students still studying at SIBT North Ryde campus in semester 1 2016:  
International students studying a diploma course
Students can choose to transfer to Macquarie University International College (MUIC) or relocate to SIBT Sydney campus in the city. Students who remain with SIBT still have access to their chosen Macquarie University degree.
Those who relocate to MUIC on the North Ryde campus in semester 1 2016 will receive a release letter from SIBT and new offer from Macquarie University to cover the transfer to MUIC. There will be no change to their fees.

International students studying a Certificate IV course
Students will relocate to SIBT Sydney campus in the city. Students who remain with SIBT still have access to their chosen Macquarie University degree

[bookmark: _GoBack]Some of our students have already indicated a preference for studying at the SIBT Sydney campus in semester 3, which is certainly available for those who choose. For those who wish to continue studying at the North Ryde campus, they can continue to do so until semester 1 2016 (mid-February 2016)

